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[bookmark: _GoBack]Report on Activities with CIMO
SG-RFC interaction with CIMO
Little interaction with CIMO has occurred during the period since the last SG-RFC meeting with exception of coordination on some text in the WMO/ITU handbook. During the work on the meteorological aids (metaids) handbook chapter it was noted that there was significant text on operations and technology trends that fell outside the expertise of the SG-RFC.  This is actually true for other chapters as well, but the metaids chapter was most problematic.  The chapter was sent to contacts within the WMO secretariat that support CIMO activities and key contacts within CIMO membership. Metaids experts within CIMO reviewed the chapter and provided updates and comments which have been incorporated in the version provided to the January 2017 SG-RFC meeting. 
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